
 

October 5, 2022 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
In accordance with Mexican laws and regulations and the applicable permits Molex holds, 
Molex will no longer to be able to sell components to our customers.  Components are 
items that are not transformed into finished goods (i.e., cordsets or receptacles).  Molex will 
be updating our systems to reflect that this part is no longer sellable as a stand-alone 
component and will be cancelling all open orders.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation in Molex’s commitment to compliance.   
 
Regards, 
 
Michelle Reynolds 
Group Manager, Automation Connectivity 
Molex Industrial Solutions Business Unit 
 


